
For more information go to
mysay.ballarat.vic.gov.au/lake-lighting 

Lake Wendouree and Victoria Park Link Lighting Project

HERITAGE REPORT
“The addition of evidently beneficial infrastructure, at regular intervals,
with a consistent, dignified and contemporary presence need have no
impact upon the appreciation of the heritage character and 
significance of the Lake and surrounds”  John Briggs, Architect

 The introduction of lighting 
 is not likely to disrupt any 
heritage experience of the 
lake and surrounds.

 The historical, social and 
 scientific significance will
not be altered by the introduction 
of lighting and is reinforced by 
existing lighting which does not 
impact on the Lake’s heritage and 
aesthetic values.

 The introduction of a 
 rhythmic circuit of light to 
the Steve Moneghetti Track may 
help to re-establish a sense of 
coherence to the lake perimeter, 
rather than being experienced 
as disruptive of any heritage 
experience of the lake and 
surround.

 

 Lighting can be 
 accommodated without 
adversely affecting the heritage 
significance and value of 
Lake Wendouree.

 The understanding of the   
 historical, social and 
scientific significance will not be 
altered by the introduction of 
contextually responsive and 
evidently beneficial infrastructure 
(lighting).
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